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Principal's Message
September 8, 2023
Dear Westlake Middle School Families,

We are off to a good start! Our 6th Graders did a great job of getting acclimated to their new
school, while our 7th and 8th Graders returned with enthusiasm ready to go.

We look forward to seeing our 6th Grade Parents next Tuesday for The 6th Grade Parent Woo
Hoo Welcome.

KEEP THE PAW PRINT BOOKMARKED!

Once you have access to the newsletter it will update automatically, so go back at any time to
see the latest version.

Older versions will be archived on our https:/wms.mtplcsd.org/parent-

resources/httpsmtplcsdorgfinalsitecomfsadminsitepages1574

Important New Information, Upcoming Dates, and
Reminders


https://wms.mtplcsd.org/parent-resources/httpsmtplcsdorgfinalsitecomfsadminsitepages1574

September 11th Remembrance

R E D Students are encouraged to wear RED, WHITE, and BLUE!
WB:D |:| D E Each year we invite students to visit the September 11th
B LU E Memorial in the rear of the building for a moment of silence

and remembrance on the morning of September 11th. We ask

you to join us in honoring those that lost their lives and all of
our nation's military and first responders who stand ready to
keep us safe.

September 12th at 7:00 p.m. - 6th
Grade Parent Woo Hoo Welcome

We will meet in the Westlake Middle School Cafeteria. The
Cafeteria is nearest to the Back Circle Entrance. We hope to
see you there.
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PTA Membership

N ﬁ'? PTA year at
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glance

Please be sure to support our PTA by signing up to be a
member using this link:

https:/wmsptal8-19.memberhub.com/store?

limit=218&live=true&category=Memberships

Check out the monthly event calendar for a glance at all of
the great work that our PTA does for the students of WMS.
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I Ppositive Behavior
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We explicitly teach students positive
behavior strategies, just as we would
teach about any other subject.

What, how, and why...

Announcing the 2023 Proposed
Instructional Bond

Please be sure to read about the proposed bond to improve
our teaching and learning facilities on the district website:
https:/www.mtplcsd.org/

Beginning of Year Activities

Each year we review the code of conduct and frame the
discussion in various ways. We emphasize that students
should focus on the discussion with the goal of making one
important change. Even though your child may be hesitant, |
encourage you to ask them to share an important takeaway
from our yearly discussion.

We've seen a lot of positive behavior this week. Let's keep
the momentum so we can dive deep into learning.

Riding The Bus

Students are only permitted to ride on the bus that they are
assigned to. We will remind students of this and monitor bus
ridership. Please remind your child at home and ask them to
do their part.

Principals' Leadership Group - Snapshots of What's

Happening at WMS

6th Grade University

Each year we get our 6th Graders ready for a new school year
in a new school with a week of fun, engaging, and purposeful
activities. Students take building tours, practice drafting
emails, discuss behaviors that contribute to learning, build

hnmawnrl and etiidv hahite and annana in taam hiiildina At
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the end of the week, we have some fun outdoor activities to
emphasize the message that all are included and we are a
team. Thank you to our PTA for providing some delicious ice
pops.

This year the 6th Grade really shined! Bell schedules, lockers,

and changing classes can be challenging, but the smiles tell a
story of meeting those challenges.

Simon Says... Kindness... Getting to Know
Listen carefully and think fast. Encouraging students to build Eachotherm
Know when you are out positive and new friendships

With "Two Truths and a Lie"
because we're on the honor

system.

The Importance of Reading and
Literacy

As part of our 6th Grade University, we have a whole grade
"Read-In" at the end of the week. This has become a favorite
of the faculty and staff. We get to slow down and enjoy a
book with the students.

Please encourage your child to slow down and enjoy a good
book regularly.

Upcoming Dates - Looking Ahead - Save The Dates

September 21st from 6:30 to 9:00 p.m.
BACK - Back To School Night

Back to School Night is from 6:30 - 9:00 p.m.


https://cdn.smore.com/u/69bc/713c21e1f1585db7d4840a6e211a093e.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/708b/19ec1de9194a3785d81b7fb11f6f161f.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2273/e23eda4559671a780159031980469c56.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/5f4b/5ee114c54ed45c699d122b8239464095.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/7f8b/5a105484a3bb64783f070fec0d6ef07e.png

Parents follow their student's schedule and visit classrooms
from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. We are working with our PTA to plan
the Pre-Classroom visits. We'll keep you posted!
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